

IMPORTANT UPDATE: CANCELLATION OF DIGITAL LEARNING ACTIVITIES

17th March 2020

Dear Students,

CANCELLATION OF DIGITAL LEARNING ACTIVITIES

The Ministry of Higher Education has late this evening issued a circular to all Universities and Colleges outlining guidelines on steps to be taken to control the spread of the COVID-19 infections.

All Institutions are now prohibited from conducting any Teaching and Learning activities including in online mode, as well as examinations, vivas, student development and research activities during the Restricted Movement Period from 18th March until 31st March 2020.

As such, we regret to inform that the sessions planned to be delivered on APU's Digital Learning Platform will not be held as announced earlier this evening.

We apologise if this causes any difficulties but APU / APIIT has to fully comply with the guidelines which have just been issued and the relevant ACTs under which the current restrictions have been imposed by the Government.

We will continue to provide further updates from time to time.

APU/APIIT Group Communications

Last Updated: 17th March 2020